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Notice of Availability of 2023 Consumer Confidence Report 

(Period of Applicability: January 1 – December 31, 2023) 

The Consumer Confidence Report (CCR), also known as the Water Quality Report, is a report we 

issue each year, pursuant to a Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA) requirement that we provide our 

customers with information about the water we provide to our community. 

The purpose of the CCR is to raise our customers’ awareness of the quality of our drinking water, 

where our drinking water comes from, what it takes to deliver the water to your homes and 

businesses, and the importance of protecting our drinking water sources. 

In the past, the Inverness Public Utility District Water System has mailed a printed copy of the 

CCR to each of our customers to comply with the SDWA. In 2013, the State of California 

expanded its interpretation of the SDWA to allow electronic delivery of the CCR. The electronic 

delivery method enables the Inverness Public Utility District to reduce its consumption of paper 

and to minimize printing and mailing costs. 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS REPORT CONTAINS IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING 

WATER. PLEASE CONTACT INVERNESS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT WATER SYSTEM 

AT P.O. 469, INVERNESS, CA 94937-0469, OR AT (415) 669-1414, FOR QUESTIONS, 

ASSISTANCE, OR TO REQUEST THAT A PAPER COPY OF THE 2023 CONSUMER 

CONFIDENCE REPORT BE MAILED TO YOU. 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua para beber.  Por favor 
visite https://invernesspud.org para que revise El Reporte Annual de Calidad de Agua y 
aprenda información acerca de su agua potable. Favor de comunicarse Inverness Public 
Utility District Water System a P.O. Box 469, Inverness, CA 94937-0469, o a 415-669-
1414 para assistencia en español. 

To view your 2023 Consumer Confidence Report and to 

learn more about your drinking water, please visit: 

https://invernesspud.org  

If you would like a paper copy of the 2023 CCR mailed to you or 

would like to speak with someone about the report, please call 

(415) 669-1414. 

https://invernesspud.org/
https://invernesspud.org/about/ccr/

